
August 12, 1937 
 
Honorable Walter Chandler 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 
 
My dear Mr. Chandler: 
 
In accordance with your suggestions of Tuesday afternoon I am enclosing some 
material which you may find helpful in connection with your “further statement” on 
the Chandler Bill. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Edmund Burke, Jr. 
 
enc. 


